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		By document SC97-1/5, Task Group 1/4 Rapporteur presented a draft proposal for revision of RR Appendix S4. At same time of the January meeting of the Special Committee, the above mentioned document will be presented at TG 1/4 meeting. For this TG 1/4 meeting we posed some basic comments, that is being resubmitted.





		The first and very basic difficult that we faced was the fact that item 1.2 of the WRC-97 Agenda calls for ensuring consistency between Appendix S4 and several Articles of the Simplified Radio Regulations. How does TG 1/4 suppose the Conference (or even before that, the Special Committee) is going to deal with changes that affect Appendix S4 whose review and revision is not under the purview of TG 1/4 and is not even part of the Agenda of the Conference.





		As to the idea of cutting the definitions out of Appendix S4 leaving only the title of the item and make reference to the definitions contained in the Radiocommunication Data Dictionary (RDD) we find it a rather revolutionary idea but a little bit dangerous. First of all is that it in some case it leads to very long titles. But the main point is that the administration in charge of preparing notifications to the BR would now have to resort to a new reference (RDD) to know the manning of the item. Furthermore if the definitions are to be found in the RDD would not this procedure be interpreted something like on “incorporation by reference”? If this the case would it not be necessary for the RDD to be part of a ITU-R Recommendation? Would there be enough time for that to take place?





		It will be reminded that the Appendix S4 has just been come into force on 1st. January 1997. 


